
TOWN OF DELHI 
JOINT MEETING OF THE TOWN OF DELHI AND THE VILLAGE OF DELHI 

Delhi Village Hall 
Public Hearing 

April 2, 2018 
6:00PM 

 
 

Present:        

Mayor:   Richard Maxey  

Trustees:  Christopher Maney, Jeremy Fitch, Robin Hultenius, Sridhar “Sam”
 Samudrala 

Supervisor:  Mark Tuthill 
 Councilmember’s: Janet Tweed, William Cairns, Al Perkins, Matt Krzyston 
 
Pledge of Allegiance - 
                                     
Mayor Richard Maxey called the Joint Meeting of the Town of Delhi Town Council and Village 
of Delhi Board of Trustees to order at 6:00pm for the Petition for Annexation of Territory 
comprised of the following seven (7) properties: 

 
171.18-4-5.2 18733 State Highway 28, Delhi, NY 

171.18-4-1.2 18718 State Highway 28, Delhi, NY 

171.18-4-1.1 State Highway 28, Delhi, NY 

171.18-4-2.1 State Highway 28, Delhi, NY 

171.18-4-5.1 18693 State Highway 28, Delhi, NY 

171.18-4-2.2 18838 State Highway 28, Delhi, NY 

171.18-4-4 18671 State Highway 28, Delhi, NY 

 

Mayor Maxey explained the need to annex the properties for water sewer service as there are 

water quality issues for the motel and other properties.  

 

There was also discussion about the annexation of two additional lots, currently owned by the 
Village, which are unoccupied and uninhabited, and the annexation of the Clark property on 
Delaware Ave, County Route 18.   The Town Council will be discussing a proposed Resolution 
regarding those lots at its next regular meeting.   
 

At such time there was no public comment on the above and the public hearing was closed at 

6:08pm with Village Trustee Fitch making the motion and Village Trustee Hultenius seconding.   

 
Respectfully Submitted, 

Elsa Schmitz 
Elsa Schmitz 
Town Clerk, Town of Delhi 

 


